Louise White

From: Mark Neeson <markneeson@xtra.co.nz>

Sent: Tuesday, 2 November 2021 1:45 PM

To: dpreview

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Hearing Stream 2 - Submitter 77
Categories: HS2 Submitter Related- Material

Good afternoon Louise//Ash,
| am following up on earlier correspondence below.

Given the S 42A reports remain unchanged we confirm that we do not plan to appear as we have no additional matters to raise that are not covered in our submission.

We ask that the panel consider the matters our submission on hearing stream 2 matters, and we ask the panel to note that we endorse and support the recommendations in the S42A report that cover matters related to our submission.

Thank you,

Mark
Sent from my iPad

On 8/10/2021, at 11:59 AM, Jack Marshall <Jack.Marshall@poriruacity.govt.nz> wrote:

Kia ora Mark,

As per Louise’s email below, would you like to book a hearing time?

We are currently booking in the following time slots:

Tuesday 2 November 2021 between 1:45 pm and 5 pm.

Wednesday 3 November between 1:30 pm and 5 pm.

Friday 5 November between 9 am and 12:15 pm.

Would any of these times work for you at this stage? As Louise has said, we can book a slot just in case, and you are welcome to cancel in the week leading up if you feel you do not need it.
Nga mihi,

Manager Democratic Services (Acting)
Kaiwhakahaere Ratonga Manapori (Whakakapi)
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Tel: (04) 238 1752, Mob: 021 596 431
poriruacity.govt.nz

From: dpreview <dpreview@poriruacity.govt.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 7 October 2021 12:38 pm
To: Mark Neeson <markneeson@xtra.co.nz>




Cc: Jack Marshall <Jack.Marshall@poriruacity.govt.nz>; dpreview <dpreview@poriruacity.govt.nz>
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Hearing Stream 2 - Submitter 77

Hi Mark,

Thank you for your email.

| have forwarded your email to the Hearing Panel.

The Chair of the Hearing Panel has confirmed that the Panel will treat your reservation of position as applying to the latter (should it occur).

Please note that the Officer's Section 42A reports won't literally change but their recommendations in those reports could change prior to the hearing via the Council's Supplementary Evidence. The Council's Supplementary Evidence will
be uploaded to our hearing portal prior to the commencement of the hearings, so you may wish to read this to confirm whether you wish to be heard at the hearing.

You could book a hearing slot with Jack in the meantime as a 'placeholder' and pull out closer to the hearing date if you wish?
Thank you

Louise

Nga mihi,

Louise White
Intermediate Policy Planner
Kaihanga Kaupapahere Mahuri

Tel: 04 910 5490
poriruacity.govt.nz

From: Mark Neeson <markneeson@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 6 October 2021 2:51 PM

To: dpreview <dpreview@poriruacity.govt.nz>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hearing Stream 2

Hi Jack,

| am writing on behalf of the Guardians of Pauatahanui Inlet and the Porirua Harbour Trust who made a joint submission on the PDP. Some of the points made in our submission are to be considered in hearing stream 2.
We have read the section 42 officer reports.

Please advise the hearing panel that we accept the recommendations in those reports in so far as they concern the submissions of the GOPI and the PHT.

Consequently, we do not seek to speak to our submission but reserve the right to do so if the officer reports in respect of our submission are changed in a material way.

Thank you,

Mark

Sent from my iPad
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